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Re: Celebrating King Charles III’s Coronation; Friday 5th May, 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware the coronation of His Majesty King Charles III will take place on Saturday 6th May 2023 and the UK Government has declared a national Bank holiday on Monday 8th May.

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III on 6th May, we will be holding a special day of exciting celebrations and fun activities for all students to join on Friday 5th of May. 

The Meadows School will be holding a castle competition to see what class can plan, design, and build the best castle using a range of creative resources, textures and materials.  Classes will be split in three groups and there will be a parade to see all of the great designs! Weather permitting, we will be holding a special street party in the playground area and children will be offered opportunities to join in a range of Coronation themed activities including enjoying thematic stories, accessing a bouncy castle or enjoying creating ribbon wands, making scented bags, making paper crowns and joining in traditional games. On the day there will also be an ice cream van on school premises for children to have an ice cream should they wish to.

To make this day even more special, we are inviting children and staff to wear the colours of the United Jack (national flag)- red, white and blue- for the day.

We are sure you will agree that this is a great way to celebrate this historic event with your child through a range of enrichment activities conducive to promoting our personal development offer and British Values learning.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school and speak to your child’s teacher if you have any queries or questions. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Theodora Papaspyrou

Acting Head Teacher

The Meadows School


Dudley Road East, Oldbury, West Midlands, B69 3BU





Telephone:	0121 569 7080   


Medical Office:	0121 544 6754





Electronic mail:  	� HYPERLINK "mailto:headteacher@themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk" �headteacher@themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk�


Website:  	� HYPERLINK "http://www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk" ��www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk�





Acting Headteacher: 	Mrs Theodora Papaspyrou
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Please see the school website for all GDPR and Privacy notice information.

